Dear Colleagues,

In relation to complexity of the situation with COVID-19 infection in the world and to avoid extra contact between skaters, we decide to held competitions "Spring Talents Cup Ukraine", that should have taken place in Brovary, Ukraine from April 1 to 3, 2021 only in the individual categories (Single skating) and reduce categories "Pair Skating" and "Ice Dance".

The health of the participants, coaches and Officials remain our priority. Therefore, we have to take full precautionary measures now.

We count on the support and hope that the situation will change on the positive way as soon as possible.

Kind regards,

Competition Director Oksana Dolhopolova